Hi all

This Saturday we had the SEAA road relays in Aldershot and despite not having full numbers out we had some great performances and some great team results.

The U15 girls teams led the way with the A team winning Silver medals and their B team coming 17th.

The U13 clash of fixtures with the KCAA champs meant we only had Ben Gardiner running in the boys age group but the U15 boys all ran strong legs bringing them home in a creditable 12th place.

Aleksander Wiltshire had the task of leading the team out on leg 1, Marco Arcuri ran leg 2,  Jake Potter took leg 3 with Will Pope finished with leg 4.

U15 boy Scott Bulmer led out the B team on leg 1 but we were unable to field a full second team.

In the U17 mens race Richard Webb had a great first leg passing over to Will Fuller in 6th place. 

Will also had a tremendous leg coming home 50m clear of the field in 1st place leaving the daunting task of holding back a top class field to Jamie Gosnell.

Jamie, who only started his serious running career last year for BBHAC, dug in and ran a determined leg and along with Thomas Desborough on leg 4 brought the team home in a very respectable 14th position.

Richard and Will timed exactly the same and were joint 8th fastest of the day.  Great running.


Building on this success we have the 1st Kent league cross country meeting at Swanley on 5th October followed by the National road relays event at Sutton Coldfield, Birmingham a week later on Sunday 13th October.

October 26th is the second Kent league fixture at Tonbridge and a week after that we have the over night stay at Mansfield for the National cross country relays on November 2nd.

It would be great to have all our boys out for these events building on Blackheath and Bromley's great reputation.

Regards for now

Paul Austridge
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